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By 13:00, New Generation – New Initiative and Georgian Young Lawyers Association have disseminated 
figures on the observation of the voting process of the extraordinary  presidential elections. 
 
According to these organizations, the voting process overall is running peacefully. Voter activity in Tbilisi  is 
over 15 %, said New Generation – New Initiative. 
 
The Georgian Young Lawyers Association listed several cases of violations at the following election 
precincts: in Krtsanisi district # 4 at election precincts # 29 and # 30 there was pressure reported.  In Didube 
district #8, at election precincts # 51 and #53, unregistered citizens were allowed to vote. In some places 
there were on-duty policemen inside the election precincts, which is forbidden by law. 
 
According to New Generation – New Initiative data, in Samgori district #6,at election precinct #87, ballots 
on the plebiscite weren’t distributed at all. In this case the organization challenged  the chairman. In 
Saburtalo district # 3, at election precinct # 82, there were cases when ID cards lacked permanent addresses 
but committee members allowed holders to vote. Because of this violation, NGNI requested the results at 
these precincts to be considered invalid. 
   
Address of Media Centre: Leselidze Street 17, Tbilisi. Tel: 93 29 59, e-mail: mediacentre@telenet.ge. For 
more information you can call to Maia Mikashavidze 899 58 97 04, or Nino Danelia 893 53 14 25 
 
 

 
                                     
 
 
 


